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COe4MONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

HAR RIS B U RG
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May 17, 1979

.

Mr. James C. Malaro
Chief

High-Level Waste Licensing Managemcc Branch
Division of Waste Management
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Malaro:

It is my understanding that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission and
the Department of Energy will be holding a series of meetings on the
subject of radioactive waste repositories. I would appreciate it if you
would place my name on your meeting notice distribution list:
Bernard F. O'Brien, Mines and Energy Management Committee, House of
Representatives, Box 93, Capitol Building, Harrisburg, Pennsylvania, 17120.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

k2on<* h h6 q
_ Bernard F. O'Brien
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